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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

       Re. School lunches 

 

In order to develop the children’s independent thinking and decision making, next term all children who 

have a school lunch will be able to make their choice on the actual day. During registration, the options 

for the day will be shared with the children and their choice will be registered.  

  

Please find attached a menu for your reference at home. This will give you the opportunity to discuss 

your child’s choice with them on a daily basis, if you wish.  

 

      Please note: For our EYFS children, the lunch choice will form part of their new early morning routine, 

      (further details to follow) 

     

Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Mrs S.M. Wickens  
Headteacher   


